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From the RE's Desk
How long will the Solo program be able to

continue at Barbers Point? I have been ask this
question many times in recent weeks, and
unfortunately I do not have a definite answer. The
best information I have is that we will not be
moving in the near future. We may never again
have a facility like Barbers Point that offers so
many possibilities for exciting Solo competition, so

I would encourage everyone to take advantage of
the opportunity in 1993. April is the start of our
new season. Let's make this our best Solo year
ever. See you on Sunday.

M.G. Lewis
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region, SCCA

Sponsors Needed
Weare looking for sponsors for our 1993 season.

For $250 your business can have an ad every
month in our 1993 newsletter, and you will be
featured as the sponsor for one of our racing
events. Here is your chance to reach our SCCA
members and show your support for our activities.

1993 Wheel to Wheel
, Raci ng Sched u Ie

DRIVER'S SCHOOL REGIONALRACE
20 March
16 May

31 July 1 August
31 October
19 December

Welcome Novices
The SCCAHawaii Region would like to welcome

Richie Hoaplli, and Sean OUberos to SCCASolo II
racing. Congratulations to Sean OUberos for
being the fastest novice in the E Prepared class
with a Datsun 510.

Solo II Fees
$ 3.00 ENTRYFEE

All drivers, passengers, workers, and
spectators who are 15 years of age and
over shall pay this fee.

DRIVER'S FEE

$ 8.00 SCCA members

$13.00 Non-SCCA members


